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Yearbook Update – May 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Good morning Sahuaro Students & Families: 

We received an important update this morning regarding our yearbooks. They are 
scheduled to ship on May 18th and are guaranteed to arrive on or before Friday, May 
24th. We will provide further details about the distribution plan and a possible evening 
signing event as soon as we have more information. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding. 

Thank you. 

Roberto Estrella 
Principal 
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